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ST NORBERT’S IS A RIGHTS RESPECTING SCHOOL 
      

10th March 2023 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Winter Weather 
Should the wintery weather continue, please ensure that your child has wellington boots or other 
suitable footwear and a coat with them so that they can play outside at breaktimes and lunchtimes.  
Children should also bring their normal school shoes to change into as they arrive. Thank you for 
your understanding. 
 
If our school ever has to close due to bad weather, we will send a text message to the mobile of the 
first named contact on our contact list. Details of all school closures can also be found on Lincs FM 
and Viking FM.  
 
If your child attends the Year 6 Breakfast Booster Club and is not attending, could you please phone 
the school office and leave a message on the answerphone before 8am. This is particularly important 
if they walk to school on their own. Please do not send text messages to the Breakfast Club mobile 
as these are not picked up. Thank you. 
 
All school visits and events are due to go ahead as planned next week unless you are notified 
otherwise. 
 
Reminder Collective Worship – Class 2 
The children in Class 2 will lead Collective Worship next Friday, 17th March. Family and friends of the 
children in Class 2 are very welcome to attend. Gates will open at 2.20pm ready for the Worship to 
begin at 2.30pm. There will be no admittance once started.   
 
Reminder Book Look – Wednesday 15th March 
Gates for the Book Look will open at 1.10pm on Wednesday afternoon for parents who have booked 
a place to look at their child’s books. If you have booked and can no longer attend, please let the 
office know. 
 
Parents’ Appointments 
Times for Parents’ Appointments will be sent home with your child tonight. If you have not yet 
booked an appointment to see your child’s teacher, please do so by contacting the office as soon as 
possible. 
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Where parents have shared responsibility but do not live together, we will not contact you further to 
ask about an appointment if one parent has been seen. If both parents would like appointments, you 
are – of course – very welcome to book these separately. 
 
Please remember that you are welcome to make an appointment to speak with me about any aspect 
of your child’s education, should you wish. 
 
North Lincolnshire Council Free School Meals 
If you require any additional financial help and/or you feel you may be eligible for Free School Meals 

for your child, please follow the link below to apply.  

 

https://www.northlincs.gov.uk/schools-libraries-and-learning/school-food-and-free-school-meals/ 

 

In addition, our PTA operate a second-hand school uniform stall. If you need any help with summer 

uniform, please contact the school office in confidence and they will happily contact the PTA on your 

behalf. 

 

If there is anything you need for your child’s education, which due to financial constraints you are 

unable to provide, please do see me in confidence and I will do what I can to help. 

 

First Holy Communion 
If your child is baptised Catholic and currently in Class 4, we will be starting preparation for First Holy 

Communion very shortly. Please let me know if you would like your child to take part in these 

preparation sessions.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
A Dawson 


